
Good evening, Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

We will take our final MAP assessments this coming Monday and Tuesday. Students need to be 

on time at school and have their charged laptop with them. This is our last school-wide 

assessment before EOG’s begin in late May.  

 

Report cards will go home on Tuesday. They will also be delivered by email using the document 

delivery feature in PowerSchool. You will need the last four digits of your student’s school ID 

number to open the document.  

 

Our annual 8th grade dance will take place on Friday, April 26th. Students received some 

information before spring break. You can find all the details on our website and social media 

pages.  

 

Track will have a meet on Wednesday at Home against Northern. Baseball and softball will play 

Monday at home against Eastern and on Thursday at Northern.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


